October 26, 1844.

Commander Lyle O. Armel,
U.8.8. Telfair (APA 210),
Fleet Postoffice,
San Francisco, California.

~Dear Lyle:

Thank you for the Commissioning Frogram brochure.
Congratulations to you. Mrs. Allen and I appreciate
your sending this. I lnow how proud you boys must be
of the Telfair. -

- Mrs. Allen and I sat back of Lyle, Jr., at the Eansas-
Nebraskea football game, and was he going to town! It is
worth the price of admission to see these youngsters
really get énthused when the old alma mammy steps on
Nebraska. _

I'll be sending you a Rebounds soon.

Sincerely yours,

Direcotor of Physiocal Education, .
Varsity Basketball Coach.
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